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Temporary Business Access from Maple Ave 

Effective April 28th, 2022, 17th Street North will be closed from Maple Avenue to Stickney Avenue for the construction of the Daly Overpass. 
This will be a long term closure and will remain in effect until approximately November 2022. 
 
Temporary alternate access to affected businesses including Stream 'N' Wood, Lady of the Lake and Extreme Electronics will be provided 
directly off of Maple Avenue for the duration of the closure. Access to other businesses and residences on Stickney Avenue east of 17th 
Street North remains via the 14th Street detour currently in effect and is signed and marked. 

Traffic Management Plan 
Temporary Closure of 17th St. N (Maple Ave. to Stickney Ave.) 

Temporary Business Access from Maple Ave 


